9/10/07

Task Force on Private Placement Broker Dealer Registration [BL-PPBD@MAIL.ABANET.ORG]; on behalf of; Jaggie, Judy A. [jjaggie@SLK-LAW.COM]
At Greg Yadley's request, attached are the following materials from the meeting in August in San Francisco:
 

-    SEC notification letter dated June 11, 2007, regarding Hallmark Capital Corporation
-    Two Proposed Amendments of the California Corporate Securities Law
-    Vincent Salazar v. Interland, Inc., 07 C.D..S. 7499
-    California Statute §10131
